
Welcome 

Welcome everyone, to the first edition of ñLife in the Senior Schoolò for  

2018.This newsletter will be sent home regularly during each term, as a  

means of keeping families up-to-date with Senior School classes, activities  

and events.  

Special Events 
Cross Country 

On Friday 20th April, Senior School students competed in the Annual Cross Country event held at Mahoney's Re-

serve. Congratulations to all students for their fantastic efforts and to Ebony, Louis, Nicholas, Talia and Dimitra, who 

placed first in their group. 

Anzac Day Ceremony 

Burwood Heights held an Anzac Day Ceremony to commemorate all those who served and lost their lives for our na-

tion. Well done to all of the school leaders on running the ceremony.  

 

 

ñBurwood Heights Primary 

Schoolôs goal is to educate 

the whole child. Our students 

will be at the heart of every-

thing we do.ò 

Friday 27th April 2018                       

ñThey shall grow not old, as we that are 

left grow old: Age shall not weary them, 

nor the years condemn. At the going 

down of the sun and in the morning, we 

will remember them.ò  


